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“God is light and in him is no darkness at all” 1John 1:5 

                                       Summer Term - Friday, 28th May 2023 
In School this week: 

 Thank you to all our families and friends who join us for our celebrations assembly it’s lovely to so many.  

 Please pray for all our children this term in year 2 and Year 6 as they get ready to sit their end of key stage 

SATs. We are very proud of your hard work and determination, we know you will do your best, never forget 
how amazing you are.  

LOVE READING 

 Thank you for contributing to our outside reading boxes we are looking forward playtime reading.   

Diary Dates 

 Mini Vinnies and School/Eco council - lunch-time on Monday, 

 Singing Programme with Jon Barton - every Tuesday afternoon 

 Year 6 SATs booster - every Wednesday, from 3.15pm - 4pm 

 School Mass Tuesday 16th May at 2pm with Father Peter 

 A residential parent meeting for Topaz - Ullswater on Wednesday 17th May at 9.15 am  
Please ensure that you are making regular payments for school trips, if your child is going on this year’s 
residential. Payments need to be made in advance of date of the trip. 

Virtue Stars  Achievement Stars Attendance 

Congratulations to all our stars! 

Diamonds - Marshell 
Emeralds -  Briar 
Sapphires - Emmie 

Amethysts - Michael 
Topaz        - Ainda 

Keep shining bright! 

Diamonds -  Issac 
Emeralds -   Kayden  
Sapphires – Ala 

Amethysts – Lewis W 
Topaz       -   Lilly 

Winners this week are Emeralds – 100% 

Diamonds – 92% 
Sapphires - 95% 
Amethysts – 94% 

Topaz - 93% 
Wholes School - 94%  

Maximillian Kolbe Parish  

Mass times in the Parish of Maximilian Kolbe this weekend:  

St Edward’s Church – Saturday 5pm; Sunday 10.30am. 
The Holy Spirit Church – Sunday 9am. For more information please click on the link to access Fr Peter’s 
Parish Newsletter: http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/ 

Special Prayers: Please can we pray for our children who are completing their Holy Communion we look forward to 
celebrating with you.  
Birthdays   

Happy birthday to Reagan and Maisie we hope you have a lovely time celebrating your special day.  

Burwardsley  

Year 2 and year 3 be prepared for the Burwardsley trip on Tuesday. All information has been posted on 

Class Dojo. Please come to school though the main entrance to drop luggage off in the school hall.  

Jewellery   

Please can parents remind children that jewellery is not to be worn. Children may wear small stud or small 
sleeper earrings and wrist watches. Please keep hair accessories sensible and keep to our school colours 

blue /grey. Please wear black shoes, do not wear open toe sandals or trainers 
School ties must be worn if not wearing the summer polo shirt option.  

Packed Lunches  

Children are bringing sweets, chocolate and crisps into school as part of their packed lunch. Please support 
us to be a healthy school and ensure that children have a nutritious meal. Children need support to make 
healthy choices to lead a healthy lifestyle.  
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